
The Women’s Locker Room will be CLOSED starting on Monday, August 21 and remain
closed until the project is complete (approximately 6-8weeks).  The Family Locker
Room will serve as a temporary Women’s Locker Room during construction. 
Parents of young children using the locker rooms are asked to use the locker room of the
parent’s gender with children.

 In the Women's Locker Room we will  be:
Completely demolishing, remodeling, and rebuilding the shower area including new shower
stalls, tiles, lighting, paint, and improved air circulation.
Repainting & re-carpeting the locker area.
We are recommending that you remove any personal belongings from the rental lockers.
Billing for rental lockers in the Women’s locker room will be turned-off for the month of
September.
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The construction timeline is fluid and could be changed based on the supply chain and
other unknown factors. Please visit our webpage to learn more. 

We will do our best to keep you updated and informed.   As always, our leadership staff will
be available to talk with you about this project and/or anything else about the Y.
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